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 Parent Information Sheet –  Thursday 29th March   

Attendance 

Our whole school target for the year is 95.7% attendance.  Congratulations to Classes 4, 7 and 20 

who had 100% attendance for this week.  The Callio letters with individual pupil attendance will 

be sent home following the Easter Holiday.  My congratulations to the 220 pupils who maintained 

100% attendance for the spring term – this is an excellent achievement.  

 

National Tests 

The National Tests for pupils in Year 2 – Year 6 will take place between 2nd and 9th May.  Please 

avoid booking holidays during this time as it is imperative that all pupils complete the tests. Thank 

you for your support.  

 

Dinner Money 

It has been decided by Caerphilly Council that the cost of school meals will increase to £2.00 

from 1st April 2018.  Please note that the weekly cost of school dinners will now be £10.00.  

Please could all dinners be paid for on a Monday.  

 

When we return to school following the Easter Holiday we will be on week 3 of the menu. 
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Homework 

There is no homework as such for the Easter Holiday.  Quite simply enjoy spending quality time 

together as a family – remember that life is precious and we must cherish each and every day! 

 

Mathletics will be available for the pupils to access and of course there is always time to read a 

good book!  

 

Thank You 

May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your support throughout the spring term.  We 

have been disrupted by the weather on a number of occasions and your support during this time 

was greatly appreciated.  On behalf of everyone at the school I would like to wish you all a Very 

Happy and relaxing Easter Holiday.   

 

I very much look forward to seeing all of the pupils back in school for an exciting summer term. I 

am extremely excited about our ‘Fantastic Fortnight’ which I have absolutely no doubt will inspire 

the pupils. More information regarding this will be sent home by the class teachers closer to the 

time.  
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